
This Mother’s Day will most 

certainly be unlike any before it.  As 

the world, and our conditions, 

continue to change – one thing 

remains the same - the value we 

place on the mothers whose 

sacrifices, commitment, and unconditional love enables 

families across the U.S. to thrive.  On behalf of all of us at 

Hunt Military Communities, I’d like to give special 

recognition to those mothers who are deployed, on active 

duty, have children deployed, or are running military 

family households.  Each of you are exceptional. For your 

families, you are the thread that ties it all together, and for 

the nation you are both the heart and the backbone.  We 

are all grateful.  Please join me in wishing every military 

mom out there a very special Mother’s Day. 
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